EMTA has several unused cubicles at its office at 63 Wall Street, which it would like to make available
to those affected by the World Trade Center tragedy.

Please contact Jonathan Murno at EMTA at (212) 908-5022 or jmurno@emta.org if you are
interested, or if you know of someone who may be interested who might not have regular email
access.
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